
 
CANCELED 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
 
 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE FARMINGTON HILLS HISTORIC DISTRICT 
COMMISSIOIN SCHEDULED FOR SEPTEMBER 10, 2025, HAS BEEN 

CANCELED. 
 

 
 

Carly Lindahl, City Clerk 
City of Farmington Hills 

 
 
 
 
 

 


